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Hello All,  

Our season is well under way with almost 2,000 members already signed up and competing for a chance to go to Guthrie 

next July.  The dates are set for July 2nd - 7th, with check in on the 1st.  For those of you who reserved your camping spot 

last year at the finals, we are now collecting the balance. You have until February 1st to either mail it in or call the office and 

pay.  Please note if money is not received in the office by the 1st your spot will be released back into the regular inventory 

that will be released in March, no exceptions will be made.  Another important thing to keep in mind when making plans for 

next year’s finals; the NLBRA cannot guarantee any early arrivals in the pavement areas or the permanent stall barns.  If you 

are planning on coming early and this includes coming for the team roping, please make plans to reserve your spots in the 

grass areas and in the temporary stall barns.  This will be the only way we can guarantee you will be allowed to park when 

you arrive early.   

Finally, we are currently taking all applications for our personnel at the 2019 finals.  If you are interested in being an 

announcer, bull fighter, judge, pick up man, timer, or a division secretary please go to our website NLBRA.com.  You can 

either fill out the form online or print it from the finals tab.  It can then be emailed to awalter@nlbra.com, faxed to 719-

578-1367, or mailed to NLBRA 5050 Edison Avenue suite 105, Colorado Springs, CO 80915.  All applications must be 

received in the office by December 15, 2018. Please call the national office if you have any questions at 719-389-0333.  

Thank you, and good luck at your upcoming rodeos. 

Annie Walter  
Executive Director, NLBRA 
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